
Merry Christmas!  
 

Dear Reception & Key Stage 1 Parents & Carers,  

Just a few notes, reminders and requests as we near 

the end of our first term together! 

 

 Next week (week beginning 4-12-17) reading 

books and planners will be sent home for you to share 

with your child. 

 Homework books/folders will be collected in the following 

week (Wednesday 13th December) and will then be kept in 

school until after the Christmas break. 

 Basket books can still be changed on the normal days. 

 Friday 1st December. Year 2 trip to watch ‘Treasure Island’ at the 

New Vic Theatre. Remember to bring a packed lunch.  

 Thursday 7th December. Reception & Key Stage One Christmas 

celebration at St.Mary’s Church, Alsager 2.15pm. Children to be 

collected from the church after the celebration at approximately 3pm.  

 Wednesday 13th December. Reception & Year 1 trip to watch ‘The 

Gruffalo’ at The Lowry Theatre. Expected back, traffic permitting at 

3.45pm. 

 Friday 15th December. Christmas Jumper Day. Children are invited to 

come to school wearing a festive jumper.  

 Tuesday 19th December. Party Day!! Children can come to school in 

their own clothes for the day – please remember that playtimes will be 

as normal, so warm clothing and sturdy footwear will be needed! 

Food for the party will be purchased on Monday 18th, so if your child 

has any allergies, you can come into school to check that snacks and 

drinks are suitable, at the end of the day.  

 Christmas dinner for children at school -Wednesday 20th December!  

 Please bring a plastic bag into school by Thursday 21st   – we will 

have lots of Christmas bits and pieces for you!  
 

  Best Wishes for the New Year! 
 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Robinson, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Weatherby, 
Miss Lewington, Mrs Newbould & Mrs Thompson 

 



 


